
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Within the project ERASMUS+ “TECHnical partNership towards Innovation and Cooperation for 

VET “ being held between IPSIA” L. Santarella” and German and Romanian VET schools, on 

Saturday  10.11.2018, a Workshop took place in the site of Bari- via Rocca 9/A about: 

  

                                The Evolution of sustainable mobility in the smart city Bari 

 

The participants were the Councillor responsible for Technological Innovation of City Council, the 

Councillor responsible for Environment of City Council, the Comander of Local Policemen and the 

Representatives of  F.lli Costantino Company, dealer for Bari of Piaggio SpA. During the meeting, 

the new ELECTRIC VESPA was shown at the same time as the International Hall “EICMA” in  

Milan. 

 

The aim of the meeting, open to  students, families and firms, was to promote: 

 

- the development of technical vocational school; 

- the connection with national and international leading firms; 

- the technological innovation in Vocational Education.   

 

 

 


